CLB Safety Compliance

I would like to urge you to vote against this change. We should not use California as the model for
this or any other standards. Let California fail alone. We need versions that make sense for
Washington families and businesses. Following these restrictive measures would be legislating
changes which are nearly impossible to meet and far too costly. Proposing this because it "is good
for the environment", does not make it feasible technology. We all want clean air, but Washington
families and businesses can't keep absorbing higher costs without beneficial results.



